
Message 

From : 

Sent : 

To : 

CC: 

Subject: 

Ed Houghton [/O=TOC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EHOUGHTON] 
3/7 /2012 9:06 :34 AM 

TOC0117382 

Dean Muncaster [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DeanMuncast er] ; Sandra Cooper 
[/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=scooper] ; 'joanapajunen@rogers.com' 
uoanapajunen@rogers.com] ; Mike Edwards [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=medwards]; 
David McFadden [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DavidM cFadden]; Doug Garbutt 
[/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=DougGarbutt] 
Pam Hogg [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=phogg]; Larry Irwin [/O=TOC/OU=First 
Administrative Group/cn=Recipients/cn=l irwin] ; Cindy Shuttleworth [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOH F23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Cshuttleworth]; Marcus Firman [/O=TOC/OU=First Administrative 
Group/cn=Recipients/cn=mfirman]; Glen McAll ist er [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BOHF 23SPDL T)/CN=RECI Pl ENTS/CN=G meal Ii st er] 
Share Purchase Agreem ent with PowerStream 

Ladies & Gentlemen: 

It is with great pleasure that I advise you, that late yesterday afternoon we were in a position to release the Share 
Purchase Agreement and side letter regarding service agreements from escrow. The agreement and other documents 
have now all been signed and dated as of yesterday. We anticipate that either by the end of this week or end of day 
Monday, we will be in a position to deliver the MAAD Application to the Ontario Energy Board. As a reminder, we have 
completed the MAAD Application and it will be delivered with a letter that is requesting that the OEB Board rule on 
whether or not a MAAD Application is in fact required. If the Board rules that a MAAD is not required then we can move 
forward to close the transaction sometime in April. If it is deemed to be required, then the OEB has the Application in 
hand and can begin their review and the transaction will close in late May or June. 

Congratulations to all and thank you for your cooperation and assistance. 

Yay ........... Ed 

Mr. Ed Hough ton, President&, CEO 

Collingwood Utility Services Corp. 
P.O. Box 189, 43 Stewar t Road 
Collingwood, ON 
L9Y 325 
Phone: 705-445-1800, 2222 
Fax:705-445-2549 
Email: ehoughton@collus.com 
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